
Bibich Elementary  
February 5, 2021 

Random Acts of Kindness 
This week’s Random Acts of Kindness winners are:  Joshua  
Humenik, Sam Jones, Sophia Kelley, Charlotte Read, and Myanni 
Shelton.  Great job everyone!!!!! 

Incoming Kindergarten Parent Meeting 
An informational meeting for parents of incoming 2021 - 2022 kindergarten students 
will be held on: Wednesday, Feb. 17 (last names A - L) 
   Thursday, Feb. 18 (last names M - Z) 
The meeting time is at 6:00 pm in the LCHS auditorium.  Please enter through Door A 
or B.  There will be plenty of seating to allow for social distancing.  Masks will be  
required.  This meeting will also be live streamed for those who prefer not to attend in 
person.  The link will be posted on the Lake Central website @ lcsc.us. 

Valentine’s Party 
Valentine Parties are scheduled for Friday, Feb. 12.  We are asking 
Valentine cards and boxes be brought to school by TODAY, Fri. Feb. 
5 to allow them to sit for 72 hours before the students can distribute 
and open them.  PTO will be providing treats to all our in-person and 
Bibich eLearning classes. 

Morning Drop-Off 
Car rider parents, please make sure your children are ready to get out of the car when 
approaching the unloading station.  We need to keep the cars moving as quickly as 
possible to keep the cars off of 81st.  Thank you for your cooperation! 
 
Dimissal 
Dismissal begins at 2:40pm.  We ask that families picking up car riders arrive between 
2:40 and 2:55pm.  We have many cars arriving early and causing a traffic jam in the 
parking lot.  Please do not arrive prior to 2:40pm.  

Kindergarten Enrollment 
Kindergarten enrollment for 2021-2022 school year will be available  
on-line from March 15-19.  To be eligible for Kindergarten, your child must be 5 
years old on or before August 1, 2021 and legally reside within the Lake Central 
School Corporation boundaries.  The following documents WILL BE required: child’s 
original legal birth certificate (no hospital copy), parents valid Indiana Driver’s License 
or State ID with current address, two proofs of residency (i.e., home ownership  
papers or rental agreement, and one current utility bill verifying address), and in the 
case of a divorce or separation, a copy of the custody papers. Children that are 5 
years old between Aug. 2 - Oct. 1, 2021 may appeal for early entrance to  
Kindergarten by contacting the office.  Documentation MUST be submitted  
before enrollment is complete.   



PTO NEWS 
 

Thank you to all the Bibich families who made our January dine-out day a huge  
success.  We were able to raise $215!!!! 
 
Amazon Smile 
When shopping on Amazon, please select Bibich PTO as your charity. 
 
Reminder to shop online and help your school’s PTO!  There are 400+ participating 
merchants to choose from and the school will receive 1-5% (or more!) of your total 
purchase.  Head to SchoolStore.com, click on the “Merchants” button, and choose the 
store you’d like.  You’ll then be sent to that store’s website to shop as usual; it’s as 
easy as that!! 

Feb. 12 Valentine Parties 
Feb. 15 President’s Day - No School 
Mar. 15-19 Kindergarten Enrollment 
Mar. 17 End of 3rd Quarter 
Mar. 22-26 Spring Break - No School  
Apr. 2  Easter Break - No School 
May 10 PTO Meeting @ 3:30pm 

Read to Succeed 
Any unused tickets earned during the 2020 season have been extended and 
will be valid through August 31, 2021.   

Two Hour Delay 
In the event of a two hour delay: 
 *  There is no AM Early Childhood 
 *  Breakfast is not served 
 *  School doors will open at 9:50am 

Gym Class 
With the colder weather, please remember to send students to PE with 
gym shoes.  Students can place them in their backpack and change  
before PE class if necessary.  If they don’t have proper shoes, they  
are not able to participate in class. 

Bibich Yearbook 
Yearbook order forms went out earlier this week. Orders are due  
Friday, Feb. 19.  Cost is $15.  ONLINE orders only, please visit  
inter-state.com/yearbook and enter code 55306G.   

Mobile Market 
Lake Central will be hosting Mobile Market by Foodbank of Northwest Indiana on  
Monday, Feb. 15 from 12 pm - 2pm.  Pick up will be at the High School.  First-come, 
first-served, while supplies last. 


